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REQUIREMENTS FOR WORKERS’ COMPENSATION 
 
The Building Department is responsible for ensuring that businesses applying for permits have 
appropriate workers’ compensation and disability benefits insurance coverage. 
 
We are not responsible for ensuring that contractors have liability insurance.  The licensing agency 
that issues the contractor their license requires liability insurance as a condition of licensing. 
 
ACORD forms are not accepted, nor are they required in any instance.  Please do not furnish the 
Building Department with an Acord form. 
 
The only time an exemption certificate is accepted from a contractor is when that contractor is 
performing all of the work himself. 
 

For example, a self-employed contractor may furnish a certificate of exemption for a permit 
to construct a deck on a residence, provided he is performing all the work himself. 
 
A contractor cannot furnish an exemption certificate for a project during which he will utilize 
sub-contractors or employees.  As some types of work cannot be performed by a contractor 
that is not licensed in that trade (ie plumbing or electrical work), the Building Department 
will not accept an exemption certificate from a contractor when the project involves work 
the contractor is not licensed to perform. 
 

The only acceptable forms for submitting proof of workers’ compensation are forms C-105.2, U-
26.3, SI-12 or CE-200. 
 
Certificates of Workers’ Compensation shall have the correct name and mailing address for the 
certificate holder.  The Building Department will not accept certificates that have another 
municipalities name on it, that do not have our proper mailing address on it (P.O. Box 660 is the 
proper mailing address, NOT 55 Main St.) or certificates that are expired. 
 
You are required to furnish a new certificate with EACH application.  The Building Department will 
not use certificates on file for other projects. 
 
If you have any questions regarding workers’ compensation requirements, please contact Mr. 
Steven Carbone of the New York State Workers’ Compensation Board at 518-486-6307. 
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EXAMPLE OF AN ACCEPTABLE FORM 

 
 
 
 

EXAMPLE OF AN UNACCEPTABLE FORM 
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ACORD FORMS ARE NOT ACCEPTED 

 
 

PROPER EXEMPTION CERTIFICATE 

 
DON’T FORGET TO SIGN AND DATE THE CE-200 
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